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This bill is a major overreach. We are not the one that caused their pain, we are not 

the ones that enslaved their people. If you look into history, African Americans 

weren't the only ones used as slaves. My ancestors were also treated horribly and 

sold into slavery. My Irish ancestors were starved and sold into slavery for cheaper 

than African Americans. I for one will not pay them a cent of our hard earned money. 

It's time to stop living in the past and blaming everyone. The North wasn't even 

responsible for owning slaves, and I refuse to pay for someone else's ignorance.  


